
 

 

Update: Departmental Bargaining Chamber meeting - 24 

November 2021 
 

The DBC meeting collapsed since the employer was not prepared and submitted discussion documents 

late. The PSA was disappointed by the continuous unbecoming conduct of the employer and requested 

the Secretary of the GPSSBC to convene an urgent meeting with the Director-General of the Department 

to address all outstanding important matters, which affect both TVET and CET academic staff members. 

 

The PSA is committed to protect the rights of members and take further steps should the employer 

continue to undermine collective bargaining principles. Members will be informed of developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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